
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  NWFSC Foundation Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Ms. Cindy Frakes, Vice Chair  
 
DATE:  July 30, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Athletic Named Gift Opportunities 
 
 
Foundation Board Policy GP #15 – Facility Naming – states that the responsibility for the naming of 
College buildings and other physical and non-physical properties and assets is a collaborative effort 
between the College and the Foundation. In addition, Foundation will be responsible for setting and 
recommending minimum gift amounts required for naming of each type of asset subject to approval by 
the President and final ratification by the NWF State College Board. 
 
As Sound the Siren: The Campaign for Raider Athletics seeks to solicit gifts to build the new endowment, 
the Foundation and Athletics Department have worked together to develop a comprehensive list of 
potential naming opportunities to recognize significant contributions. 
 
The President and the Development Committee have approved the attached list and recommend 
approval by the Board of Directors for submission to the Board of Trustees for final approval. 
 
Please note, four of the locations on the list were previously approved by the Foundation Board and 
College Trustees. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The NWFSC Foundation Board approves the list of Named Gift Opportunities. 


